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IMP FOR NEW BATCH STUDENTS WHO WANT TO VISIT THE COLLEGE 

 
Diwali Vacation is from 26 Oct to 3rd Nov 2024. Therefore, you can visit our college if 

you want, from 4th Nov onwards during office hours. 
College Timings 9.30 am to 5.30 pm. Lunch break 12.30 to 1.15 pm. 

1st and 3rd Saturdays and all Sundays OFF. 
 

FOR NEW BATCH THE PROBABLE DATE OF STARTING OF THE COLLEGE IS 15 NOV 2024. 
However, our college will inform you by phone call/email regarding the confirm date of 
Inaugural function of Transitional Curriculum, and you are requested to come only after 

confirmation of the date. 

 

 
Director, 
Krishna Ayurved Medical College 
Vadodara 
 


